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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: December 5, 2021 

RE: City Council Meeting Dates and City Observed Holidays 
 
 
City Council is to vote on their meeting dates at the December 20th Council meeting.   
 
As of today, there is not any state legislation or county health orders in effect that will permit “remote 
only” meetings after December 31st (except for members of the military). 
 
Council must also determine the meeting location and format for the meetings: 

- Council Chambers; Community Room; or the Meeting Place 
- Hybrid Format:  Recorded for YouTube video; Zoom for audience; Livestreaming on Facebook 
- Meals: do they want meals catered for their meetings 

 
There are 2 additional “holidays” that Council should consider for approval: 

- Indigenous Peoples’ Day (2nd Monday in October – Oct. 10) 
- Juneteenth (June 19) 

 
City Council had requested a survey of what other nearby communities were doing relative to recognizing 
these holidays: 

 Southfield – celebrating both holidays and will be closed to the public 
 Beverly Hills – Open for Indigenous People’s Day. This holiday was swapped and the employees are 

off on Good Friday instead. They are still discussing Juneteenth. 
 Berkley – only recognizing with a resolutions 
 Oak Park – celebrating both holidays and will be closed to the public 

 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Adopt the Attached Resolution for the 2022 City Council Meeting Schedule and City Observed 
Holidays 
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